SUPERINTENDENT

UNITED STATES NAVAL ACADEMY

Dear Parents of the Class of 2028,

It is my honor and privilege to invite you to visit the U.S. Naval Academy for the Class of
2028 Parents’ Weekend from Thursday, August 8, 2024, through Sunday, August 11, 2024. This
weekend will provide you with the opportunity to visit with your midshipman, observe their
many accomplishments, and become familiar with the facilities, traditions, and lifestyle on the
Yard.

The Class of 2028 has embarked on the transformational journey from civilian to military
life. Plebe Summer’s rigorous program of education and training is designed to imbue
midshipmen with the skills, stamina, and knowledge necessary for success at the Naval Academy
and in the Naval Service. The Class of 2028 will soon be ready to join the Brigade of
Midshipmen, and you should be incredibly proud of them.

The Schedule of Events and other resources for your visit can be found on our Class of 2028
Parents’ Weekend website at: https://www.usna.edu/SpecialEvents/PlebeParentsWeekend.

I recommend making reservations for lodging soon. Should you have questions concerning
accommodations, please visit the Annapolis and Anne Arundel County Conference and Visitors
Bureau website at: http://www.visitannapolis.org.

This will be a special opportunity for you to observe the Naval Academy and witness the
exciting progress of the Class of 2028. We thank you for your continued support of your

midshipmen and we look forward to your visit!

Sincerely,

; Y. M. DAVIDS

Vice Admiral, U.S. Navy
Superintendent



